Missoula Children’s Theater return to Pinedale
“The Emperor’'s New Clothes” auditions begin November 1

The Missoula Children’s Theatre of Missoula, Montana, will arrive in Pinedale on Monday,
November 1, to audition students in grades K-12 for the production, “The Emeror’s New Clothes”.
The Missoula Children’s Theatre directors will select 50-60 students to rehearse during the week
of November 1 — 5. The actors and students chosen will present a full production of “The
Emperor’'s New Clothes” — an evening performance at 7:00 pm on Friday, November 5 in the
Pinedale Auditorium.

Any student in the Pinedale or Bondurant school system, K-12, is eligible to audition including
home-school students. There is no preparation required for the auditions, and no previous
experience is needed. Missoula Children’s Theatre will provide all scenery and costumes for this
production.

Auditions will be held Monday, November 1, in the Pinedale Auditorium from 4:00 to 6:00pm.
Students should arrive immediately when school is dismissed on Monday (if need be,
elementary students may take the PAC bus to get to the audition, the bus arrives at
BOCES at 3:45 — a PFAC representative will walk students from the bus to the

auditorium).

Students must also have a signed parental consent form to audition. Consent forms are available
at all Pinedale school offices and can also be downloaded at www.pinedalefinearts.com.

The selections for roles in the play are made entirely by the Missoula Children’s Theatre actors.
There is no guarantee that everyone who auditions will be cast in the play.

Missoula Children’s Theatre is presented locally by The Pinedale Fine Arts Council. For more
information please call the Pinedale Fine Arts Council at 367-7322 or visit pinedalefinearts.com.



